
 

Brentwood High Street 
Shelter Upgrades 
 

Essex County Council and Bauer Media Outdoor (formerly known as Clear 
Channel) have entered into a 10-year partnership for the maintenance, 
install and upkeep of shelters in the county. Shelters in Brentwood are now 
being replaced as part of the programme. 
 

Wednesday 18 June to Thursday 19 June 2025              

High Street stops B (eastbound services) will be suspended and unserved 
by buses. Affected services will instead use adjacent stop C. 
 

Tuesday 01 July to Wednesday 02 July 2025              

High Street stops F (westbound services) will be suspended and unserved 
by buses. Affected services will instead use adjacent stop G. 
 

Thursday 03 July to Friday 04 July 2025              

High Street stops G (westbound services) will be suspended and unserved 
by buses. Affected services will instead use adjacent stop F. 
 

Monday 07 July to Tuesday 08 July 2025              

High Street stops C (eastbound services) will be suspended and unserved 
by buses. Affected services will instead use adjacent stop B. 
 

Wednesday 09 July to Thursday 10 July 2025              

High Street stops A (eastbound services) will be suspended and unserved 
by buses. Affected services will instead use adjacent stop B. 
 

Tuesday 15 July to Wednesday 16 July 2025              

High Street stops E (westbound services) will be suspended and unserved 
by buses. Affected services will instead use adjacent stop F. 
 

Please note - High Street, Crown Street J + K stops remain open during 
these works and continue to be served by all buses. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


